From: Records Center (UTC)

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Jolly Trolley comments re: forebearance request for Friday Harbor, San Juan Island
Date: Monday, July 18, 2016 6:48:21 PM

From: Buz Peoples

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 6:48:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: Records Center (UTC)

Subject: Jolly Trolley comments re: forebearance request for Friday Harbor, San Juan Island

Dear sirs and ladies:
If the commission thinks the Jolly Trolley is just giving tours, they are mistaken.
The Jolly Trolley is working on a scheduled arrival departure system, transporting,

tourists as if they were operating a bus/transit system.

They are disrupting a long-time operator of an island bus company which has operated on San
Juan for years.

If they cannot hold to the rules and regulations of a regular transit system, they should be denied
their request & follow the rules

just as any other transport or bus company.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards,

Ms. Ruth "Buz" Peoples
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